
 
CALL IN TO PERFORMANCE REVIEW AND SCRUTINY 

COMMITTEE 
 
We the undersigned wish to call in the whole decision of the Cabinet 
Meeting of Tuesday 28th May 2013 in relation to item 13 "Council House 
Building Programme Phase 2 - progress report" for the following reasons: 
 
1. We believe that the mix of house types contained in the proposed 
sites do not meet or take account of the recent introduction of the 
bedroom tax, which will have an impact on present and future tenants. 
 
2. That the procurement methodology being used for Phase 2 follows that 
which was used for phase 1 and does not take into account the current 
economic climate, where the house builders are looking for contracts to 
keep their company going. It is questionable therefore that the Council 
is getting best value in the procurement route being followed as 
reported in the Cabinet Paper. 
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